
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

Oct. 6, 2023 
 

 
 The gathering space will be open at lunch break today for grade 6s. 
 Today’s lunchtime club in the library is chess. 
 The gym is open at lunch hour and will be divided as follows: half bb, ¼ badminton, ¼ volleyball 
 Scooter parking indoors is coming to an end next Friday.  Please be prepared to store your 

items outside (lots of room near the band room entrance) – get your locks! 
 Any students interested in leadership: We have our Start up Event planned for Friday, October 13th, 

in the afternoon. Please sign up in the main office to join us! 
 Grade 7 and 8 girls basketball players have another practice after school today from 3-4. 
 Reminder to the grade 8 boys basketball players that they will have a practice after school on 

Tuesday from 3:00-4:30. 
 There is no school on Monday due to Thanksgiving. 
 Basketball teams are in the process of being finalized and it looks like we will be having 8 teams 

representing GHMS this year. Team lists will be posted on the board outside the office towards the 
middle of next week. 

 

 


